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Important Notice 
Fixed Income Clearing Corporation - GOV 

DTCC Public (White) 

GOV #: GOV846-20 

Date: February 27, 2020 

To: Government Securities Division Participants 

Category: Membership Updates 

Subject: Transfer Of Open Positions From Standard Chartered Bank, New York Branch/London 
To Standard Chartered Bank 

This is to inform you that, effective as of the close of business on March 2, 2020, Standard Chartered 
Bank, New York Branch/London will transfer all open positions in account #9942 to Standard Chartered 
Bank. 

In addition, following this transfer, account #9942 will be renamed as follows: 

From:  Standard Chartered Bank, New York Branch/London 
To:  Standard Chartered Bank 

Questions regarding this activation are to be directed to Brian Sogluizzo, (646) 845-1196 of Standard 
Chartered Bank.    

Questions regarding this Important Notice should be directed to your DTCC Relationship Manager. 
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